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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UM 2099 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF KICK-OFF 

WORKSHOP 
 

 

 

 

Staff of the Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a technical workshop for the UM 

2099 docket via webinar. Due to scheduling conflicts, Staff has changed the date of the 

workshop from August 3rd to August 4th.  

 

DATE: August 4, 2020 [PLEASE NOTE THE DATE CHANGE] 

 

TIME: 10:30 a.m. 

 

LOCATION: Microsoft Teams Meeting.  

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting (click to join) 

+1 503-446-4951   United States, Portland (Toll)  

Conference ID: 115 565 387#  

 
 

 

The purpose of the workshop is for PGE to answer parties’ technical questions about PGE’s use 

of the second AMI meter for net metering customers in constrained areas. 

 

Please contact Caroline Moore with questions (caroline.f.moore@state.or.us, 503-480-9427) 

 

 
 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW 

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 

In the Matter of 
 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 

COMPANY, 

 

Request for Approval of Agreement for Net 

Metering and Interconnection Services  

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjQwMDE3N2ItMjk3OS00ODNkLTljYTYtYTNhMTQ1MzMyODBj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22aa3f6932-fa7c-47b4-a0ce-a598cad161cf%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2239b9ebd3-1a37-4e66-9ecf-108100ed7650%22%7d
tel:+1%20503-446-4951,,115565387# 
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